
 The Conversation Continues! 
Adult Education Classes  

Today and October 30th Revisit Marcus Borg’s 
Thinking on Two Timely Issues 

What role should the church take in politics? Continuing 
the discussion of Marcus J. Borg's book, “Convictions: 

How I Learned What Matters Most,” this Sunday we are 
discussing Chapter 8, “The Bible Is Political.” The class 
will meet in the Guild Room after Fellowship Time at 

11:10 a.m. 
  

The next Adult Education class is on October 30th to 
discuss chapter 9 of Borg's book, “God Is Passionate 

about Justice and the Poor.” Then, we will focus on the 
role of social justice and the church.  Again, the class 

will meet in the Guild Room on October 30th 
after Fellowship Time at 11:10 a.m. 

They cured polio with 
a march of dimes…

imagine what we can 
do to hunger with all 
of our spare change! 
CHANGE HUNGER 

by dropping your 
change in the plate!

Contact Information for our Pastors 
Pastor Michael (Monday Sabbath) Cell 773.484.5490 
Pastor Jessica (Friday Sabbath)  Cell 773.802.2036 
 During office hours, please use the church phone number. 

We are a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA), 
serving locally through the Presbytery of Chicago.  

We are an inclusive community of faith.  
As a member of More Light Presbyterians and the Chicago 

Coalition of Welcoming Churches, we invite all persons into our 
Christian worship and ministry.

So that all experience 
worship more fully, thank 
you for silencing your cell 

phones before  
the service begins. Thanks!

Winter Shelter 
Volunteer 
Training 

Interfaith Action of 
Evanston will host an 
emergency shelter 

between November 15 
and March 15 on nights 
when the temperature is 

15 degrees or below. 
Volunteers are needed 
for set-up/welcome, 

overnight and morning 
cleanup. 

   
Training Sessions are 

Thursday, October 27  
Tuesday, November 1  
Monday, November 7 
 Tuesday, December 6 
7:00 p.m.-–8:30 p.m. 
at St. Paul’s Lutheran 

1004 Greenwood 

Contact Sue Murphy at 
ia@interfaithactionofev

anston.org for more 
info on serving our 

homeless neighbors.

“The Institute” Opens this Friday in Logan Hall
The 2nd Act Players, a new non-profit professional theatre 

company on the North Shore (now resident at 
Northminster), debuts its fall production next weekend! It 

is the world premiere of a new two-act play, "The 
Institute, Coming of Age during the Vietnam War."  The 
production is being staged in Logan Hall on Friday and 
Saturday evenings at 7:30 p.m. and on Sundays at 3:30 

p.m. for four weekends, ending November 13th. 
See the Wednesday email for a link to a ticket discount 

for Northminster members!
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